
Local Land Charges searches for
Peterborough City Council are now
available

Searches for the Peterborough City Council area using our Local Land Charges
service are now available. We recommend repeating searches conducted between
31 January and 5 February 2020 to ensure accurate results.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during this time.
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